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MAR 2 71986

Docket No. 50-354

MEMORANDUM FOR: Elinor G. Adensam, Director
BWR Project Directorate No. 3
Division of BWR Licensing

FROM: Gus C. Lainas, Assistant Director
for BWR

Division of BWR Licensing

SUBJECT: USE OF LATER ASME CODE EDITIONS - HOPE CREEK GENERATING STATION

By letter dated January 27, 1986 (Corbin A. McNeill, Jr. to Elinor Adensam),
Public Service Electric and Gas Company requested permission to use later
ASME Code Editions for the design and fabrication of components and supports
for the Hope Creek Generating Station. The BWR-EB has performed a review on
this request and recommends its acceptance. The Safety Evaluation Report is
enclosed. This completes the EB effort for this request.

Gus C. Lainas, Assistant Director
for BWR

Division of BWR Licensing

Enclosure:
As stated
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